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Preliminary flood risk assessment: Brighton and Hove City Council  
 
 
This addendum by Brighton and Hove City Council (2017) updates the council’s 
preliminary flood risk assessment report published in 2011.  Read the addendum in 
conjunction with the preliminary assessment report. 
  
 
Addendum 
 
The preliminary flood risk assessment (PFRA) and flood risk areas (FRAs) for Brighton and 
Hove City Council were reviewed during 2017, using all relevant current flood risk data and 
information.  
 
Past flood risk 
There are no new risks identified as part of the review carried out in 2017. 
 
Future flood risk 
There are no new risks identified as part of the review carried out in 2017. 
 
Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
Brighton and Hove City was identified as a Flood Risk Area (FRA) in in the first cycle, and 
remains identified as an FRA for the purposes of the Flood Risk Regulations second 
planning cycle.  
 
Other changes 
None reported. 

 
 
Brighton and Hove City Council 
December 2017 
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http://www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/sites/brighton-hove.gov.uk/files/Preliminary%20Flood%20Risk%20Assessment.pdf

